
Arlington  Drive  Improvement
Project nears completion
The  Arlington  Drive  Improvement  Project  is  nearly  90%
complete.Recently  the  roadway  was  paved.

The landscape improvements are underway with all of the trees
along the south side planted and the shrubs and ground cover
approximately 40% complete.

Next  week,  the  final  striping  work  will  be  completed
throughout the project area. The project is anticipated for
completion by May 2018.

The City of Costa Mesa is planning a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
on May 18, 2018. Save the Date! More details coming soon.
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